
Year 1 – Spring Term – 2023/2024 

 

Hello parents, 

We hope your children have had a blessed Christmas and a fantastic start to the 

year 2024! We will continue with some amazing learning and expectations! We 

look forward to continue working collaboratively with you . 

Miss Ribeiro and Miss Gulshan  
 

PE: 

Year 1 will be having PE on 

Wednesday mornings. Their 

PE kit is: 

 PE shirt 

 Navy elasticated 

joggers 

 White socks 

 Black trainers 

Reading/RWI: 
Every Monday, the 

children need to bring 

in their reading records 

and their reading book. 
Please go over their 

phonics with them at 

home.  

 

Class Dojo: 
Please check Class Dojo 

daily for updates. Feel 

free to send me a 

message with any 

enquires and I will 

respond within 5 

working days. If it is 

urgent, please contact 

the office.

 Homework: 

The children will receive 

homework on Monday. For 

their spellings the children 

need to write sentences for 

each word and numeracy 

will be set on Doodle 

according to what we are 

learning in class. 

Other homework activities 

may be posted on Class 

Dojo.

 

 

Important dates: 

Parents evening/ Book 

Look - 30th & 31st 

January 2024 

Pizza Express Trip – 

7th February 

   

Please join us for our 

achievement 

assemblies on: 

 26th January 

 23th February 

 22nd March 

We will be attending 

mass on: 

 17th January 

 19th February 

 28th February 

 


